
 

Comments regarding: SB 281, 282, 283 
  
Dear Honorable Legislators, 
  
Please submit my comments into the record and forward to the appropriate committee members. 
  
As a former public school teacher, parent and grandparent it is my duty to protect children. 
These are the basic facts as we know them today: 
  
1. Commercial grade WiFi has never been tested for long term use in children. There is 
no oversite for the totality of cumulative exposures from multiple daily devices.See exhibit below. 
2. WiFi is a known Class 2B carcinogen according to the World Health Organization 2011. There 
is now even more evidence to upgrade this classification. See: BioinitiativeReport.org 
3. WiFi is not an educational tool - it is merely a convenience. 
4. Wireless devices are not toys and should only be used for a finite time per day. 
Basic wireless education is sadly lacking in today's schools and in the general culture.  
  
  
Safety is only assumed at this point - there are no non-industry funded studies proving long-term 
safety for the most vulnerable among us. Please see: www.ehtrust.org for trusted information from 
Co-Nobel Laureate, Dr.Devra Davis. 
  
It's time to protect our children! Thank you! 
  
Respectfully, 
Stephanie Austin 
Vero Beach, Florida 
  
  

http://www.ehtrust.org/


  

 


